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Calender  
 
20/05 Visit schoolfotographer! 
26/05 Group 1/2A en 1/2B visit 

library 
27/05 Groep 1/2C visit library 
28/05 Participation counsilmeeting 
29/05  
30/05 

Ascension day, school closed 
Day after ascension day, 
school closed 

02/06 Chatter cards Vreedzaam 
block 6  

02/06 Start Artweeks 
03/06 Theory traffic exams group 7 

Groep 8a visit Rijksmuseum 
Groups 5 and 6 visit Hortus 

04/06 Groups 1/2B en 8B visit 
Rijksmuseum 
Starten taking tests 

06/06 Group 7 visit 
Holocaustmuseum 

09/06 2de Pentecostday, school 
closed 

11/09 Groep 1/2A visit 
Rijksmuseum 

12/06 Parents meeting with OKA 
13/06 Groep 1/2C visit 

Rijksmuseum 
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Tip: In Social Schools, under calendar, you 
can also find important activities and days 
off for the upcoming period.  
 

Review Kings Games and Easter 
 
Before the May vacations, the King's 
Games took place. The weather was 
fortunately cooperative. The children 
enjoyed themselves. Thanks to all 
parents/caregivers who helped out! 
Without you it was not possible to make 
this day a success. 

 
 
We also celebrated Easter together again. 
All classes prepared something and 
showed it to the other groups during the 
celebration. The children also enjoyed 
their Easter breakfast/brunch with thanks 
to foundation Eerlijke Start who again 
took care of this for us together with 
volunteers from Deutsche Bank. 
 

De schoolfotographer is coming! 
 
On Tuesday, May 20, the photographer 
(Vandenberg-ID) will come to school to 
take the annual school photos (portrait 
and group photos) again.  
  
You will receive a personal invitation to 
the ordering website after the photo 
session to order photos or photo products.   
In order to work with this web shop, the 
school will provide your child's group 
designation and full name to the 
photographer. 
If you, as a parent, have any objections to 
your child(ren) having school pictures 
taken, please notify your own teacher.  
  
We are going to make it a beautiful day! In 
order to get a nice picture, the 
photographer recommends preferably 
putting on colorful clothing and not black 
or white clothing.  



 
 
 
If you have any questions about this, 
please contact Fatima Saber 
(f.saber@bsklaverblad.nl). 
 

 
 

Looking back and forward parent 
meeting with the OKA 

 
Dear Parents, 
  
On Thursday, April 10, 2025, we had the 
second parent meeting of the OKT and 
Klaverblad. There were 14 parents 
present, we were very happy with that. 
We talked about social media and screen 
time. 
It was a nice meeting where you as 
parents also told a lot of things yourselves. 
That is very valuable because that way we 
can really learn from each other. 
Thank you for being there! 
We look forward to seeing each other 
again on June 12. That is the last parent 
meeting of this school year, we will 
arrange a breakfast for you then! We will 
discuss at this meeting what topics we will 
cover next school year. See you on the 
12th! 
 

Free online meeting for parents: 
What food and drink to bring to 
school? 
 
What food and drinks will make your child 
learn and grow well? And how do you 
keep it easy and affordable for yourself? 

Marije and Sandra from the Nutrition 
Center will help you with these questions 
during the online meeting on Wednesday, 
May 21, from 8:00 to 9:00 p.m. You can 
also ask all your questions. Very nice if you 
are there!  
Sign up here: Welk eten en drinken geef je 
mee naar school? 
 

Debatbattle group 7 
 
On Monday, April 7, Group 7 participated 
in the Amsterdam Debate Battle. Rayan 
was our debate hero. 
 
I thought it was exciting. I liked it, but I 
thought it was a little unfair because I 
thought I did best because everyone 
responded to me. I felt they didn't always 
give me a chance to speak. The statements 
were fun, but I did find one very difficult 
and that was: Emotions. I did enjoy 
standing next to two Clockhouse 
presenters.  
Rayan 
 
We liked watching it and we liked the 
party a lot!  It was very exciting to watch. 
We thought Rayan did very well. We liked 
the DJ very much. When he went break 
dancing. We found the thesis very 
interesting because we learned from it. 
The audience was very attentive and even 
if you were not a debate student you could 
also learn from it. 
From group 7 
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